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AIR PARK ADVISORY BOARD MEMORANDUM 016-02

DATE: June 10, 2016

TO: Mayor and City Commission

FROM: Valerie Dieters, Secretary for the Air Park Advisory Board

SUBJECT: Recommendation to Adopt the Airpark Capital Improvement Plan

At the meeting of the Air Park Advisory Board held on June 7, 2016 Ms. Erjeta Diamanti presented the

Airpark portion of the City of Pompano Beach Recommended Capital Improvement Plan Fiscal Years

2017-2021. The board discussed the Capital Improvement Plan as presented, at the June 7, 2016

meeting.

A motion was made to approve the plan as submitted. The result was a unanimous vote of the Board in

favor of adoption/approval of the plan as presented.
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